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  THACS - Tewin Horticulture Arts & Crafts Society 

Arts & Crafts Sale on Saturday 3rd December  

Venue: Tewin Memorial Hall.  Timing: 10am to 4pm. 

Please remember to come along to the Arts & Crafts sale, where there will be various 
high-quality hand-crafted gifts for sale to help you with your Christmas shopping. 
Admission is free. 

 

Art Day on Thursday 2nd February 2023 

Tutor: Jude O’Sullivan.  Venue: Bramfield Village Hall.  Timing: 10am to 4pm. 

This is a day in lino printing, using a one colour lino plate to print on to different 
collaged backgrounds. It is suitable for students of all abilities. You will need to bring a 
pencil, biro, and an image for your lino to a size of A6 (105 x 148mm).  All other 
materials will be supplied.  As usual, participants are asked to bring something to share 
for lunch. The cost of the day is £35 for THACS members and £40 for non-members.  

To reserve a place, email thacs.bookings@gmail.com.  We look forward to seeing you. 

Joanne Allen (Organiser) 

 

Creative Writing Day on Thursday 16th February 2023 

Tutor: Frances Wilson.  Venue: Bramfield Village Hall.  Timing: 10am to 4pm. 

After a long Covid break and after all your requests, we are at last able to arrange a 
creative writing day.  Frances Wilson, our very popular tutor of several years, will run 
the day.  Because Covid is not yet behind us, the location has been moved to a larger 
venue which has been chosen for its lovely setting.  As usual, participants are asked to 
bring something to share for lunch. 

The day will be a combination of exercises and writing of poetry or prose which can be a 
subject of one’s own choosing or from something which arises from the exercises. The 
cost of the day is £25 for THACS members and £30 for non-members.  

To reserve a place, email thacs.bookings@gmail.com.  We look forward to seeing you. 

Joanne Allen (Course Organiser) 

 

Extraordinary General Meeting on Friday 4th November in Tewin Memorial Hall.   

There was a lively discussion at the EGM about the crisis facing THACS and how it 
should be managed. Several interesting comments and suggestions were made, 
leading to some ideas that will be followed through.   

Ray Keppler (Chairman) 

 


